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PRESS RELEASE 
ON THE FIRE IN THE TOWN OF KOCANI 

 
 
 
As BSEC PERMIS we are deeply saddened to learn about the disastrous fire which happened in 
a nightclub in the town of Kocani and caused the tragic loss of numerous human lives and huge 
material destruction. 
 
While conveying to the Government of the Republic of North Macedonia and to the grieving 
families of the victims of this terrible tragedy our heartfelt condolences, we wish a speedy 
recovery to the injured. 
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